
Lord Baltimore Elementary School Expectations
Expectation Classroom Hallway Cafeteria Assemblies Playground Bus

Follow
Directions

Quickly

BE PROACTIVE

❖ Follow classroom
routines and
procedures

❖ Use classroom
materials correctly

❖ Take responsibility
for own choices
and actions

❖ Stay in line and to
the right

❖ Honor personal
space

❖ Smile to greet
passing classes
or staff

❖ Keep hands and feet
to self

❖ Eat entrée before any
snacks or treats

❖ Get all condiments
and utensils before
sitting down at my
table

❖ Use the bathroom
ahead of time

❖ Enter empty handed

❖ Keep hands, feet
and objects to self

❖ Use equipment
correctly

❖ Keep aisles clear

❖ Stay seated and
face forward

❖ Keep all school
items inside
backpack

Ask Before
You Act

THINK WITH THE
END IN MIND

❖ Volunteer for
Leader Roles

❖ Set goals and talk
about how to
reach the goal

❖ Never give up

❖ Work as a class to
receive
compliments from
passing staff
members

❖ Know the Share Bin
Rules

❖ Raise hand to ask for
help

❖ Listen for directions

❖ Take care of school
property

❖ Respect each
other

❖ Put all equipment
back in the correct
spot

❖ Stay in assigned
seat

❖ When exiting, take
all belongings

❖ Watch for the
bus(am) and bus
stop(pm)

Respect
Others, Self
and School

SYNERGIZE
THINK WIN-WIN

❖ Use kind words

❖ Take time to listen
to peers and
adults

❖ Always look
forward

❖ Walk
appropriately

❖ Use good table
manners

❖ When a conflict
happens, look for a
solution

❖ When a conflict
happens, look for a
solution

❖ Share and take
turns

❖ Use the Buddy
Bench to find a
friend

❖ Tell an adult right
away if something
happens

❖ Keep hands, feet,
and school
materials to self

❖ Use kind words

Make Smart
Choices

PUT FIRST
THINGS FIRST

❖ Organize desk and
belongings

❖ Respect yourself,
peers, adults and
school property

❖ Avoid distractions

❖ Voice level 0

❖ Only eat the food
packed or bought

❖ Pick up trash

❖ Wait calmly and
quietly to be picked up
by the teacher

❖ Keep hands, feet to
self

❖ Applaud
Appropriately

❖ Line up with class
when the whistle
blows and wait for
directions

❖ Exercise safely

❖ Listen to the bus
driver

❖ Keep all food,
drinks, gum and
snacks in backpack

Be Your
Best Self

SEEK FIRST TO
UNDERSTAND,

THEN TO BE
UNDERSTOOD

❖ Contribute to class
discussions, group
work & centers

❖ Encourage others
who may struggle

❖ Share and take
turns in centers
and discussions

❖ Remain quiet

❖ Follow directions

❖ Use manners by
saying “please” and
“thank you”

❖ Include others in
school appropriate
conversations

❖ Wait quietly while
classes enter and
exit

❖ Participate in
activities that are
performer led

❖ Be a friend by
welcoming others

❖ Listen to
everyone’s ideas
and feelings

❖ Greet the bus driver

❖ Talk quietly and only
with  seatmates


